BBNCGetsTwo
NewStaffers

The Bristol Bay Native Cor-
poration would like to announce
the addition of two new staff
members.

Effective January 29, 1973,
Mr. Dean Paddock  of King
Salmon began  his duties as
Resource Biologist for the Bris-
tol Bay Region.

Mr. Paddock has extensive
fishery experience in Bristol Bay
and his assistance in subsistence
land use planning will be of
grea 4

Effective February 1, 1973,
Mr: H. Noble Dick began his
duties as Controller.  Mr. Dick,
formerly the controller for the
Rural Alaska Community Action
Program has extensive experi-
ence in fiscal management in
Federal, State Government, and
private industry.

Mr. Dick and his family will
be moving to Bristol Bay as
soon as housing arrangements
can be made.




